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ewpcclerk@gmail.com

From: Ben Emery <emerygroundsandgarden@gmail.com>
Sent: 11 April 2024 19:42
To: ewpcclerk@gmail.com
Subject: Re: SLA_for grass cutting in Edith Weston village

Good evening  
 
We have cut the church yard and cemetery today by mistake the operatives have so we have added this onto todays 
invoice with discount : however as tommys close wasn’t cut last time we haven’t included this on todays.  
 
Kind regards  
 
On Thursday, April 4, 2024, Ben Emery <emerygroundsandgarden@gmail.com> wrote: 
Good 
Morning , 
 
If this hasn’t been cut we can do it on the next visit . As it’s a new contract we are just getting our bearings. Please 
bare with us.  
 
For the cemetery and church yard it requires a bit more time and care which reflects in the price however as a good 
will gesture I’m happy to knock £15 off of each . 
 
Kind regards  
 
 
On Wednesday, April 3, 2024, <ewpcclerk@gmail.com> wrote: 

Hi Ben 

  

Please can you confirm whether or not you cut Tommy’s Close?  One of the Parish Councillors walked there 
yesterday and felt it hadn’t been cut – but we have been invoice for this. 

  

Also please can you confirm that the total price for cutting the churchyard and cemetery is £240.  Some of the 
Councillors have come back feeling this is quite high compared to the other areas, so I just wanted to check that 
was what you were quoting. 

  

Thanks 

Sara 

  

From: Ben Emery <emerygroundsandgarden@gmail.com>  
Sent: 29 March 2024 17:29 
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To: ewpcclerk@gmail.com 
Subject: Re: SLA_for grass cutting in Edith Weston village 

  

Hi  

Village all cut  

Hope it's okay. 

Churchyard and cemetary would be £120 each per cut  

Would you like us to add it to the schedule?  

Regards Ben  

  

On Tue, 19 Mar 2024, 11:09 Ben Emery, <emerygroundsandgarden@gmail.com> wrote: 

Hi sara 

  

Unfortunately the mower has a fault so we cannot start until next week now. Sorry for the inconvenience caused 
, can I meet you next week ? 
 
On Monday, March 18, 2024, <ewpcclerk@gmail.com> wrote: 

Yes of course – it’s 07777602190. 

Thanks 

Sara 

  

From: Ben Emery <emerygroundsandgarden@gmail.com>  
Sent: 18 March 2024 11:58 
To: ewpcclerk@gmail.com 
Subject: Re: SLA_for grass cutting in Edith Weston village 

  

Can I have your mobile number and we can call . 
 
 

Emery Grounds and Garden Maintenance LTD 

  

  


